
       March, 2010 
 
Dear Brahma Parents, 
 
On behalf of our teachers and staff, we hope the beginning of the new decade is going well. 
The class of 2010 will be graduating before we know it. 
 
Diamond Bar High School’s Brahma Foundation is planning a school-wide fundraiser that will 
benefit Diamond Bar High School’s ever growing needs.  As you are aware, over the past few 
years school funding has decreased substantially.  Therefore, it’s more important than ever to 
increase our fundraising efforts to help supplement all school programs.  Upgrades in areas such 
as Technology, Performing Arts, Vocational and Creative Arts, Communication Arts and 
Athletics will help Diamond Bar High School remain competitive in an ever-changing 
educational environment.  All students and teachers will benefit from every dollar raised by 
our students. 
 
Beginning Monday, March 8-March 22, each Brahma family will have the opportunity to donate  
to our school.  Our goal is $25.00 per student.  However, any amount will be gratefully accepted.  
Donations brought in from family and friends will increase your student’s chances to win the 
prizes below.  A check made payable to DBHS Brahma Foundation may be mailed in the  
enclosed envelope.  All donations are tax deductible. 
Prizes will include:  1st: VIP parking pass for one semester of any year, OR Diploma 
Presentation, VIP parking and seating for ten people at the DBHS 2010 Commencement 
ceremony OR an iPod Touch; 2nd: $250.00 VISA gift card; 3rd: A 1 year Southern California 
Select Disneyland pass; 4th and 5th: 1 Universal Studios OR 1 Knott’s Berry Farm pass; 6th:  
$25.00 gift card to Starbuck’s OR iTunes. 
 
Our students, teachers and staff are fortunate and appreciative to have such a great school  
community that supports Diamond Bar High School throughout the year in all of its endeavors. 
On behalf of our students, teachers and staff, I thank you in advance for your 
consideration and support of Diamond Bar High School’s fundraising event.  Please contact 
Barbara Padilla at DBHS at 909.594.1405, ext: 33355 with any questions. If you would like to 
view this letter in Mandarin or Korean please go to dbhs.org. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
                                                                                                Denis Paul 
        Principal 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM IN THE ENVELOPE WITH YOUR DONATION 
 
Student’s Name_________________________________________________________________ 
Grade_____________________________________ 
4th Period Teacher____________________________ 
Check_____________________________________ 
Cash______________________________________  
Credit card type, name, number & expiration_________________________________________ 


